
State Street Corporation 
Retiree Services 

 
Effective January 1, 2009, the federal and state income tax withholding tables 

have been changed to reflect the new 2009 tax rates. 
 

If you currently have federal and/or state income tax withheld from your payment, 
you may notice a change in tax withholding. 

 
Please be informed that your 2008 tax form will be mailed by Monday, 

February 2, 2009. 
 

Please note that for added security, we will not print any portion of your social security 
number on your check or advice of deposit. 

 
 


